
  

Interest Meeting to Be Announced 

7th & 8th Grade Boys 

Any questions? Contact Coach Brian Leddy 

Email: brian.leddy2@verizon.net 

Cell (Text Only): 917-543-9525 

Immediately after basketball, we will start training for the upcoming Boys’ Volleyball season. 

We are looking for players who want to maintain their athleticism and learn new skills.  Not only are 

multi-sport students more attractive to high schools, but there are also other benefits as well…  
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